

NATIONAL BIOLOGICAL STANDARDS BOARD

A W.H.O. International Laboratory for Biological Standards

NATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR BIOLOGICAL STANDARDS AND CONTROL Holly Hill, Hampstead, London, NW3 6RB

telex 21911 (Nibsac Ldn) telex 21911 (Nibsac Ldn) telephone 01-435 2232

From The Director

27 July 1983

Orlini, Dear Professor Bloom,

The Committee on Safety of Medicine considered the AIDS question last Thursday and Friday and endorsed the recommendations that came from the Sub-Committee, as briefly set out in the attached paper. The Chairman of the committee, Sir Abraham Goldberg, asked me to convey his thanks and those of the committee to you for the help you gave.

I am afraid that it is necessary to ask that the recommendations remain confidential, largely because of the commercial implications.

Many thanks for your help.

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

J W G Smith

Professor A L Bloom Department of Haematology University Hospital of Wales Cardiff CF4 4XN